
Important Message to Barber and Cosmetology Schools/OJT Instructors Regarding Examination 
Procedures: 
  
Beginning June 20, 2020, the South Carolina Department of Labor, Licensing and Regulation (LLR) will 
temporarily process examination applications, until PSI (the new test provider) begins to do so. 
Examination applications can be found on the Board’s website under “Apply For A License”. Applications 
submitted to LLR will be processed for theory and practical examinations that will begin after July 15, 
2020. 
  
 

https://www.llr.sc.gov/bar/pub.aspx

